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May 1, 2011 

 

 

Dear FJMGP Members, Family and Friends, 

 

The  most awaited spring time is about to come to an end, and we are now preparing for the coming 

of the humid summer. We try to plan fun activities for children's and adults alike but due to the 

Northwest Earthquake, Tsunami and Nuclear disasters, we as members of the Japan society are 

deeply affected by the changes these had brought in. Lucky enough that not too many Filipinos were 

in distress, but thinking of the Japanese fatalities we can't help but pose for a while and pray for their 

repose in the spirit world. 

  

FJMGP officers and members in every chapter are expecting to have the annual gathering in May, 

thus we, the prime movers of FJMGP prepared to welcome everyone with our warm smiles and big 

arms months ago. Unfortunately, because of the recent events a decision was made that the priority 

of our time shall be used for greater public purpose.  

 

So in lieu of FJMGP Annual Gathering 2011, majority agreed to support the HAWAK KAMAY Charity 

Concert organized by the Filipino Music Artists in Japan where FJMGP is one of the cooperating 

groups. This will be held on May 29, 2011(Sun)3:00 pm at Epoch Nakahara Hall, Kawasaki City. The 

proceeds will be donated to Red Cross Japan for the benefit of the 3/11 Earthquake and Tsunami 

victims.  

 

We would like to encourage everyone to support and attend the said event. Please invite your family 

and friends and let us show our love for our second home Japan. Thank you for understanding and 

looking forward to your participations in our future events . 

 

More power to the whole family and May God Bless Us All. 

 

Angelita G. Obara                                                                            

FJMGP Chairperson  

 


